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To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Enact an eviction moratorium in Shoreline to protect our community from COVID-19 spread
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shoreline City Council,

Dear City Councilmembers,

During an extraordinary pandemic, we must take extraordinary action to protect our community's health and welfare to weather this difficult time. 

We're calling on you to enact a moratorium on evictions to prevent renters from being forced to attend court, where they could be exposed or expose others in
the community, to COVID-19, and we also want a moratorium on physical evictions to prevent people from being forced into homelessness at a time where the
governor is pleading with the public to stay home. 

Your actions to prevent evictions will save lives. Enact this moratorium as soon as possible to help people stay home.

In community,

Sincerely,
Frank Stieber
16270 12th Ave NE
Shoreline, WA 98155
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